
 

The Cobalt Fire Department has issued a fire ban for the Town of Cobalt effective 

July 5, 2019 at 8:00am. 

An extreme forest fire rating along with warm, dry temperatures and a lack of 

precipitation has prompted a fire ban for the Town of Cobalt.  

The ban will be complete (i.e. no fireworks, no recreational, no non-recreational 

open burning, no cooking or warmth open air burning permitted).   

All open-air burning permits are suspended, and no new permits will be issued. 

At this time, we are experiencing very dry conditions in the area and this will 

remain until we receive significant rainfall. 

Shawn Hearn, Fire Chief  

Town of Cobalt 

 


